
I support HB1330.   I am the owner of a plumbing company in West Fargo that employees over 60 employees.    I
believe this way of assessing specials isn't fair for all parties.    This will end up raising rents on the people renting
apartments and they usually live paycheck to paycheck.  

Thanks
Jon Hanson


